
Prescribed  fire  in  Crystal
Peak Park area on Saturday
North Lake Tahoe Fire Protection District’s fuels crew will
continue  their  hazardous  fuels  reduction  project  in  the
Crystal Peak Park area on Nov. 10.

They will be pile burning approximately 5 acres.

This project is a cooperative effort between North Lake Tahoe
Fire  Protection  District,  Truckee  Meadows  Fire  Protection
District, Washoe County Parks Department and Nevada Division
of Forestry.

The debris or slash piles were created as a result of a
hazardous fuels reduction and defensible space project earlier
this year, to help minimize the risk of wildland fires in the
area.

The burning piles are expected to produce smoke that may be
visible throughout the area. Smoke resulting from the pile
burns  will  affect  the  surrounding  areas  for  approximately
24-36 hours.

For further information, call (775) 831.0351, ext. 0.
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